Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Greenhut Construction Company, Inc.
Notice to Pre-Engineered Metal Building Contractors

Greenhut Construction Company Inc. is seeking firms qualified to provide fabrication and erection of a Pre-Engineered Metal Building (PEMB) for the construction of a new 173,452 sf MRO Hangar facility located at Pensacola International Airport, Pensacola FL. Consideration will be given to only those firms that are qualified and meet the stipulations indicated for prequalification status as stated in the RFQ. This is a TWO PHASE selection process. PHASE 1 is a Request for Qualification (RFQ) process and PHASE 2 is a Request for Proposal (RFP) process. Send your request for information to randy@greenhut.com to receive the RFQ RFP solicitation. Please call Greenhut Construction Company, Randy Talcott, 850-433-5421 for any questions regarding the selection process.
Subcontractors and Suppliers, including Minority Business Enterprises, Disadvantaged Business Enterprises, Women’s Business Enterprises, Small Business Enterprises, HUBZone Enterprises, etc., are welcomed and encouraged to submit qualifications prior to the submission time.
Greenhut Construction Company Inc. reserves the right to reject all Proposals and/or to waive minor irregularities.
